Grant's Way Foundation

239 Griswold Road Wethersfield, CT 06109

December 21, 2017

CT Elks Association Phillip Stender 2312 Boston Turnpike Conventry, CT 06238

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for your recent gift to Grant's Way Foundation, Inc. Grant's Way is a non-profit corporation recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) organization and donations to the Foundation are tax-deductible by contributors to the extent allowable by law. Our programs include our recent softball tournament and other fundraising events in order to provide funds to be used for charitable purposes. Your support is greatly appreciated.

We thank you for your generous contribution of \$675.

As no goods or services have been provided, your entire gift qualifies as a charitable contribution under Internal Revenue Code. This letter serves as your tax receipt. Should you have any questions about your contribution, please contact Peter B Brzezicki, at 860-529-0344 or peterb ccats@att.net.

Sincerely,

Peter B Brzezicki Treasurer